
 

 

 

 

As we find ourselves at the end of Term 2, we wish to thank our families for their 

on-going support of Positive Behaviour for Learning. The consistent messages 

from home and school around high expectations for behaviour allows our 

students to feel supported and have success. We also acknowledge how our 

students are striving to achieve. They have been modelling positive behaviours, 

treating members of our school community with respect and applying themselves 

to their learning. 

 

Use manners and greet others politely 

 

This fortnight our focus has been ‘Use ŵaŶŶers aŶd greet others politely’ and 

has allowed our students to discuss why having manners and being polite is 

important. Throughout the school students have been displaying manners and 

role-playing different ways to greet people politely. Some year levels have 

created posters and made displays for their rooms. Across the school classes 

have investigated what it looks like and feels like to be respectful and be 

respected. 

 Year 1 have completed a lot of great work last fortnight on Respect and how to 

make good choices. Look at Year one, getting their learning done. 
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Student Council Fundraiser  

Dress up as a Staff Member  

The Student Council have been working 

hard on a variety of projects to engage 

students, raise money for Ronald McDonald 

House and make a difference in our school community.  

The Student Council held a ‘Dress up as a Staff Member 

Day’ on Wednesday of the last week of the Term. 

Everyone who came to school dressed up donated a 

gold coin. All funds raised are going to Ronald McDonald House.  What a great 

way to end the Term – look out for images in our first newsletter of Term 3. 

 

Interrelate Poster Competition Celebration 

Recently over 70 students from our school 

chose to participate in the Interrelate Say No 

to Bullying Poster Competition. Interrelate 

have completed the judging process for this 

competition and we are excited to announce 

that Anetta and Annalee from Year 4 were 

both finalists. 

  

During the recent on-line ceremony they and their class, were excited to see 

their posters displayed. Among a group of 40 posters selected from across 

Australia, we were proud to see their work.  They did not win the competition 

this year but we look forward to seeing our school contributing again next year. 

Congratulations Anetta  and Annalee on your outstanding achievement.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reward Time in Week 10 

Across our school, celebrations of positive behaviour take place in the last week 

of the Term. We hold the 75 Star Reward and also the Term 2 No Major Reward. 

This acknowledges all our students who have been displaying excellent behaviour, 

allowing them to have reward time with their class and celebrate together. We 

look forward to seeing more of this excellent behaviour in Term 3.  

 

                

 

 


